25. BUSSHELTERS

The Committee considered a supplementary report from the Chairman on the
provision of bus shelters within the city.

The Committee decided that staff provide a comprehensive report to the August
meeting of the Committee on these matters:

1.

The number of Adshell shelters which have been applied for over the last
year.

The number of such applications which have been declined and why.
The terms of the Adshell contract.

The possibility of having other companies also supply shelters on similar
terms to Adshell.

The current programme for installing all types of shelters in Christchurch
and the budgets.

The criteria for prioritising where Council shelters (not Adshell) are
installed.

Any additional information Council staff consider to be relevant.

Any complaints about Adshell shelters.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


